
 
 
Margaret Golden, Nelda Gribble, John Griffith, Edward Griggs, Don Hall, Debra Heiden, Hanns 
Hirschberg, Lue Horn, Carolyn Jones, Douglas Knabe, Russell LeClaire, Richard Logue, Rick 
Longbrake, Velma Loree, Gerald Luecke, Frank Macaluso, Steven Marum, Gibb Matlock, Mary 
Matlock, Dan Mosher, Sarah Mounger, George Murrell, Lylene Murrell, Charles Newton, Paul Noel, 
Rigaud Paine, Tarek Radjef, Heinz Reuter, Mercedes Reuter, William Robinson, Yetta Sapp, Bill 
Sennhauser, Jeff Tanner, Charlette VanDeCarr, Don VanDeCarr, Alan Wetzel, Bill Whittekin, John 
Wilson, Tong Wong and Dan Yaklin renewed their memberships.  Welcome all. 
 
TIAA Breakfast Meeting 
 
July 15, Friday, 9:30 am. All TI retirees, TIAA members and their 
spouses are invited to this informal get-together for breakfast at the 
Southern Recipe Grill, 621 W. Plano Pkwy. We meet to enjoy a cozy 
breakfast with old and new friends. You will find fresh food, great service, 
reasonable prices, and good conversation. Registration is not required as 
we can always pull up another table, so just show up and bring a friend if 
you like. From North Central Expy, turn west on Plano Pkwy, cross the 
bridge and turn north into The Village at Collin Creek. The restaurant will be to your left. If you have 
any questions, contact Jon Campbell at 214-507-1500. 
 
In Memoriam 
 
One of the most widely used features of our website tialumni.org for our members is the In 
Memoriam section. We add new names and obituaries of former TIers several times a week and 
currently have over 11,000 entries. If you have access to a computer, you might want to check out 
this feature. To view the names, members can go to In Memoriam and then click on Date so the 
most recent deaths will be displayed first. You can also sort the list by City or State or use the Find 
function to locate a particular person. Also, members can go to Recent Obituaries to read those for 
the preceding year in date sequence. Please feel free to leave a comment after displaying the 
obituary. 
 
TI Alumni News 
 
Published monthly by the TI Alumni Association to help inform the TI alumni community about news 
and activities of interest to TIAA alumni. Editorial Staff: Marilyn Adams, Editor, Jon Campbell, 
Managing Editor; Jerry Brandenburg, Ronnie Brandenburg, Larry James, Max Post, Jessica Stewart 
and Linda Stopani, Contributors. Alumni with general inquiries about TIAA should contact the TIAA 
Office by mail toTIAA, PO Box 740181, Dallas, TX  75374 or by calling 214-567-8444. 

 

 


